Club Bulletin 182 December 2009



Published monthly. Aimed mainly at club contacts/secretaries. Covers administrative topics and news from the Executive Council. General interest items are repeated in Skywings magazine for all members.



1: Courses

Club Coach Courses

Please note that the date for the October course has been changed from that originally advertised.

Individuals wanting to take a course should contact the host club direct to book a place.

January 16 -17 Wessex HG & PG Club, Roy Menage coach@wessexhgpg.org.uk

January 30 - 31 Cumbria Soaring Club, Lance Greenhalgh lance.greenhalgh@itmanaged.net

March 13 -14 North Decon HG & PG Club, Anne Willis willan108@aol.com

Instructor Course

March 27 - 29 Lilleshall National Sports Centre, Shropshire.

For more information contact: Stephanie Blankley, 0116 261 1322, stephanie-blankley@bhpa.co.uk

2: New Membership Fees

As from 1st February membership fees will be increased by £5 The new rates will be:

2 year membership	£154.00
Annual Flying Member	£89.00
Family Member	£80.00
Concessionary (21 and Under or Over 60)	£69.00
Under 16	£51.00
Over 75 (and a member for over 10 years)	£51.00
Non-flying Member	£52.00
Training Member	£45.00
Training to Annual Upgrade	£61.00

Please note that the previous Concessionary - Full Time Education category has now been replaced by 21 and Under.

The one off joining fee and Introductory Membership fees remain unchanged.

New Introductory Membership books for use from 1st February will be sent out to schools early in January.

For more information contact:

Jennie Burdett, 0116 261 1322, jennifer-burdett@bhpa.co.uk

3: New Exec Members

At the AGM on 5th December, two new members, John Lawson and John Nash, were voted on to the Executive Council. Marc Asquith, Martin Heywood and John Welch were re-elected.

4: Office Holiday

The BHPA Office will be closed for the Christmas / New Year period from 4pm on Wednesday 23rd December until 8.30am on Monday 4th January.

Jennie, Carolyn, Stef and Ruth wish all BHPA members a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.